SCHOOL BOARD WORKSHOP (Tuesday, March 6, 2018)

Members present

Kelly Barrera, Bev Slough, Bill Mignon, Patrick Canan and Tommy Allen

Meeting called to order at 8:30 AM

- 1. MEETING CALLED TO ORDER BY SCHOOL BOARD CHAIR
- 2. ROLL CALL BY SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS
- 3. OPENING COMMENTS BY SCHOOL BOARD AND SUPERINTENDENT Mr. Forson stated that the school district will continue to work with the Sheriff's Office regarding the safety and security of our schools. Mr. Mignon stated that public comment will remain civil and will not go beyond three minutes.
- 4. WORKSHOP TOPICS:
- 4.01 K-8 School KK and LL

Mrs. Nicole Cubbedge presented an overview of the process for naming the two new K-8 schools. Mrs. Jessica Richardson presented community input for the naming of school "KK", and Allen Anderson presented community input for the naming of school "LL"

4.02 Facilities Update

Mr. Paul Rose presented a Facilities Update, which included the final change order and acceptance for Nease High School, change orders for K-8 schools, "KK" and "LL" and Architectural Consultant Services for Mill Creek Academy.

4.03 Planning Update

Mrs. Nicole Cubbedge presented a Planning Update on the re-evaluation of required school sites for mitigation within the Nocatee DRI.

5. PUBLIC COMMENTS

None

6. CLOSING COMMENTS BY THE BOARD AND SUPERINTENDENT

Mr. Mignon thanked Mrs. Cubbedge for her work. Mr. Mignon also stated that he had spoken with Mr. Brian McElhone regarding the importance of mental health during the early childhood years. Mr. Allen stated that the area where the new K-8 school "KK" will open, has always been referred to as Palm Valley, therefore he would like to see the school named Palm Valley Academy.

7. ADJOURNMENT

10:30 AM

1 of 1 4/2/2018, 1:34 PM